SENIOR CITIZENS COMMISSION
MEETING MINUTES
NOVEMBER 15, 2010

A meeting of the Senior Citizens Commission was held November 15, 2010 at the River Place.
Attendees: Absent:

Mary Damell

Beverly Garrison
Dorothy Pirrung

Jim Pirrung

Carol Rangel

Mary Talbert

Jill Bradshaw

Martha Sue Westbrook
Larry Fansher

The meeting was called to order by Chairman, Mary Damnell.

The first order of business was the approval of the minutes for October 18, 2010. On motion by Dorothy
Pirrang, seconded by Mary Talbert, the minutes for October 18™ were approved as corrected.

CHAIRMAN’S REPORT: Mary Darnell stated that she has purchased 45 tickets for the Oakridge Boys for their
January 30, 2011 performance. Sign up is available at the Visitor’s Center. Mary also stated that Faye Bell was
interested in joining our Board to replace Dana Glenn. She also stated that we might want to have a Harvest Fest
in October instead of a Thanksgiving Lunch since the city is starting to provide Thanksgiving for anyone who
wants to come. We did that one year and served BBQ. We will have further discussion on this item.
CHRISTMAS PARTY: Richard Rangel will be Santa for our party. Finger foods including sandwich trays will
be provided. Mary Darnell will arrange for entertainment and Martha Sue Westbrook will purchase the door
prizes. The party will be held at the Riverplace this year.

COMMITTEE REPORTS:

ADVERTISING: No report

SPECIAL PROGRAMS; Mary Talbert is planning the special program for March with a Master Gardner
presentation on container plantings from Texas A&M Extension out of Angleton.

DAY TRIPS: We have a full bus for the November 30™ trip to Old Town Spring.
BINGO:; January will be the next Bingo event.

GAME DAY: No report.

FOOD: No report.

PHONE: No report,

There being so further business, the meeting was adjourned

Submitted by

Beverly Garrison - Secretary



